Project Update: July 2014

It was rather challenging to build the eight large roosts and deliver them to the field sites,
but | am glad to inform you that at least this part of the project is over. | am sharing a folder
in Dropbox with a few photos, taken by me or by my colleague Melquisedec Gamba-Rios.
The photos are mostly to show how large the bat boxes are compared to me, and one that is
in the early stages of construction. There are also some that show me with one of my
students, recording the location in a GPS. As soon as | find bats within them | will send
photos. One of the boxes we placed a few months back (in March 2014) has evidence that
bats are already using them at least during the night.




